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I oppose this bill since property taxes are high enough in this state even with the 

measures passed and we also bear the burden of some  local bond measures that I 

don't want feeling they are unnecessary.  People are leaving Oregon and one of the 

reason is our legislature is constantly finding ways to tax us more instead of trying to 

cut the waste that is so prevalent.  The expense of maintaining a home is very costly 

now so we do not need an added tax burden with income not keeping up all the tax 

demands.   


